
SFST to attend Board of Directors’
Meeting of AIIB in Beijing

     The Secretary for Financial Services and the Treasury, Mr Christopher
Hui, will depart for Beijing this afternoon (June 25) to attend the Board of
Directors' Meeting of the Asian Infrastructure Investment Bank (AIIB) to
learn about the latest developments on AIIB’s issues including climate-policy
based financing, business planning and internal operations.  

     The two-day meeting of the Board of Directors of the AIIB will commence
tomorrow (June 26). During the meeting, Mr Hui will meet with senior
executives of the AIIB.

     In Mr Hui's absence, the Under Secretary for Financial Services and the
Treasury, Mr Joseph Chan, will act as the Secretary for Financial Services
and the Treasury.
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